
     We adore You, O Christ, and we bless You... 

    The Church of the Holy Cross 
Episcopal 

11526—162nd Avenue N.E. 
Redmond, WA 98052 

 
 
 

 

...because by Your Holy Cross You have redeemed the world. 
 

Phone: 425.885.5822                                                                                    www.HolyCrossRedmond.org  

 

 

 

 

 

           Publication and Social Media Opt Out Form 
 

Complete and return this form ONLY if you DO NOT give permission for your  
Child’s photograph to appear in Holy Cross Publications including but not 
limited to: 

The Cross (Holy Cross monthly newsletter.) 
Holy Cross website 
Social Media sites such as Face Book. 

 
Diocese of Olympia Publications including but not limited to: 
 ECWW website 
 Online Newsletters 

 
Classroom activities and church events are often photographed. Last names 
are never published with the photos. If you prefer that your child’s photo is 
never published, please sign and return this form to the Holy Cross office. 
 
This will apply until your child reaches age 18. If at any time you wish to 
change your child’s status, the form will be available to you. 
 
Child’s Name (print) _______________________________D.O.B. __/__/__ 
 
Child’s Name (print) _______________________________ D.O.B. __/__/__ 
 
Child’s Name (print) _______________________________ D.O.B. __/__/__ 
 
Parent’s Name (print) __________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature _____________________________________________ 
 
Date ________________________________________________________ 

 


